UNIVERSITY BuiLDS NEw HOME FOR
VIBRANT COMMUNITY OF ARTISTS

Since groundbreaking for the Keith C.
and Elaine Johnson Wold Performing Arts
Center at Lynn University last November,
the campus watches as bulldozers, dozens
of concrete trucks and massive cranes
transform a corner lot into a 750-seat,
state-of-the-art performing arts facility.
While construction is underway, fundraising
for the $14.5 million project continues.
For more information, call Judi Nelson,
vice president for development and
alumni affairs, at 561-257-7467.

Lead donor Elaine Johnson Wold, right, and Jan McArt take a first look at the
center's interior.

Ben Olewine, left, a donor from Pennsylvania, receives a tour of April 2009
the site from alumnus Ross Lumdsen '05, of Gerrits Construction.
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